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Subject: 2022 NSW Limited Entries Process to Aussies 2022 

 
Following the decision to cancel the Champion Life Saver, Champion Patrol, Lifesaver Relay and Surf 
Boat Relay competitions at the 2022 NSW Surf Life Saving Championships, SLSNSW and the 
Championships Committee, in consultation with the Aussies 2022 Referee and Deputy Referee, have 
developed the following criteria for restricted entries into these events at Aussies. 
 
The criteria for selection of the restricted entries will be based upon the following: 

1) The competitor and/or team were entered into the 2022 NSW Surf Life Saving 
Championships in selected event(s) 

2) Results from 2021 Aussies Championships 
3) Results from 2021 NSW Surf Life Saving Championships 
4) Results from 2022 Branch Championships 
5) Consideration of age categories (e.g. U17 competitor now in the U19) 
6) Total points achieved at Branch competition for U14 and U15 

 
SLSNSW asks that clubs let us know directly if there are any competitors and/or teams entered in the 

2022 NSW Surf Life Saving Championships who do not intend to compete at Aussies 2022 if they are 

selected to do so.  

SLSNSW requests all feedback to be sent directly to Jess Mensforth, Senior Competitions 

Coordinator, at jmensforth@surflifesaving.com.au by 12pm Monday 14 March 2022. 

SLSNSW will aim to communicate successful competitors and teams by mid next week. 

mailto:jmensforth@surflifesaving.com.au

